Kurwongbah Kids





Our Playgroup is Growing

Our Kurwongbah Playgroup is becoming a very busy place. We again welcomed new students and their families over the last two Fridays. We have also continued to build on our school readiness by practising recognising our names, opening and closing lunch containers and practising using scissors correctly.



Our themes for the last 2 weeks have been celebrating Sandwich Day (3rd November) and Kings and Queens. We have completed

such activities as making crowns, using tweezers to find hidden toys in rice, creating cellophane bells for window decorations and making our own sandwich to eat at Morning Tea time. There have been many opportunities for gross motor activities as well, with ten pin bowling, throwing bean bags into containers and jumping through the hurdles.

Mrs Rowley, our STEM, gifted and talented teacher brought along her Bee Bots to help us to locate a sandwich. The children were able to have a turn at programming the robot as it went in search of the sandwich. Mrs Rowley had another robot that was able to draw shapes that we tried to use to construct a paper sandwich. The children were very careful with the robots and demonstrated great listening and respect towards this activity. Thank you, Mrs Rowley.











